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Tuesday, November 7th
6:30-7:30 p.m.
BSE Library
Guests: Mrs. Christ &                            
2nd Grade teachers
DR. BARY HABROCK- EPS
Superintendent will discuss Bond Issue

PTO MEETINGPTO MEETING

DIRECTORYDIRECTORY

Come eat dinner with your
family at Elkhorn’s Chipotle and
33% of all sales goes back to
Blue Sage PTO!  Be sure to
mention BSE for this awesome
fundraiser!  Carry out or dine in!

Blankets FOR SALEBlankets FOR SALE

2nd- Music Performances:
4th Grade 6pm    
5th grade 7pm

7th- PTO meeting at 6:30pm
10th- Veteran’s Day Program at 2pm
21st- Mid-Quarter Report sent home
22-24th- Thanksgiving Break!

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

PTO BoardPTO Board
President- Jennifer Giorgis
Vice President- Shannon Hofer
Secretary- Ashley Ladd
Treasurer- Kristi Karas

FAMILY DINNER NIGHTFAMILY DINNER NIGHT

 ONLINE 
DIRECTORY

 Go to BlueSagePTO.com or
use the QR code above!

50" X 60"
50" X 60"

100% SOFT POLYESTER FLEECE

100% SOFT POLYESTER FLEECE

PROFITS GO TO BLUE SAGE PTOPROFITS GO TO BLUE SAGE PTO

$25$25

2 FOR2 FOR  
$40$40

DELIVERY IN NOVEMBERDELIVERY IN NOVEMBER

1 FOR1 FOR  

VENMO TO PLACEVENMO TO PLACE
YOUR ORDER.YOUR ORDER.    BEBE
SURE TO INCLUDESURE TO INCLUDE
STUDENT NAME,STUDENT NAME,
GRADE, TEACHERGRADE, TEACHER

IN MEMO!IN MEMO!

Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events

Truck Sign Up! 

Families can donate cookies and treats
during the holiday season for staff to
create their own take home box to enjoy
with their families! Date TBD!

Interested in helping a local Elkhorn family in need
this holiday season?  Elkhorn Elementary Schools
are partnering with Womenade to sponsor a gift
drive!  Last year this project helped over 125
families!  Watch for a signup genius with a list of
gifts you can purchase coming out November 13!  
Gifts should be purchased, wrapped, and returned
to school by December 6.  



THANK YOUTHANK YOU THANK YOUTHANK YOU

Stay ConnectedStay Connected

 Blue Sage Elementary PTO

BlueSage_PTO

BlueSagePTO.com

Thank you to Kaelin Zawilinski and Jordan
Kinderknecht for planning, organizing, and running

our massively successful trunk or treat event!  Thank
you to all of the committee members who helped

with this awesome and fun event!

BLUE SAGE SPONSORSBLUE SAGE SPONSORS

THANK YOUTHANK YOU

THANK YOU to EVERYONE who signed up to
decorate a trunk or donated candy for trunk or
treat!  We couldn’t do this event without you!

Thank you to our amazing classroom coordinators
and volunteers who helped plan and run the fall

parties!  The kids had so much fun!


